
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
 

The City of Greenville Recreation and Parks Department is seeking proposals from 

qualified firms to provide upfront cost analysis during the design phase of the South 

Greenville Recreation Center and Park Renovations Project. Firms that are interested in 

providing the required services are invited to submit a Proposal, in electronic format only, 

to Lamarco M. Morrison at lmorrison@greenvillenc.gov. Each firm is solely responsible 

for the timely delivery of its Proposal. All Proposals must be received by 2:00 pm local 

time on Wednesday, March 11, 2015. No Proposal Packages will be accepted after this 
deadline. Firms accept all risks of late delivery regardless of fault.  

 

The individual, firm, or corporation awarded the contract to provide the services described herein 

will, as a condition of the contract, be prohibited from submitting a bid on the contract for the 

construction of the “South Greenville Recreation Center and Park Renovations” Project and from 

participating as a contractor or subcontractor in the construction of the “South Greenville 

Recreation Center and Park Renovations” Project. 

 

For further information contact Lamarco Morrison, Parks Planner, at (252) 329-4242 or 

via email at lmorrison@greenvillenc.gov.  
 


